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Casey Peterson & Associates was engaged to assist the City of 
Rapid City in determining the accuracy of cemetery lot ownership and 
the proper burial of owners in their respective lots.  
 
This report contains two sections. The first Section contains the 
procedures and findings and the second section contains 
recommendations from the consultant on improving internal controls 
to help insure the accuracy of records documenting cemetery lot 
ownership and the proper burial in respective lots. 
 
Management was asked to review the initial findings and offer 
responses to initial questions raised by the consultant. Those 
responses can be found under Section I.  
 
Staff is already working on an implementation plan regarding the 
recommendations and will be presenting the plan for City Council 
approval sometime this Fall. 
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